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Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

From: Brent Wheeler [b.wheeler@ggtr.com]
Sent: Thursday, February 04, 2010 7:42 AM
To: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health
Cc: Joshua Alexander; Tim Hallen; Jim Tracy; Mark Youngkin
Subject: Re: FS-CAP Review Status - 1532 Peralta Street, Oakland (ACEH Leak Case #RO0000117)

Thank you Paresh. Should the remedial excavation plan be approved, it is likely good timing since the current 
property tenant is to be evicted within the next week or so, providing us temporary access to the entire site until 
reoccupied. We appreciate your time. 
 
Brent 
 
Brent A. Wheeler 
Project Engineer 
Golden Gate Environmental, Inc. 
3730 Mission Street, San Francisco, CA 94110 Ph (415) 970-9088 Fax (415) 970-9089 Cell (415) 686-8846 
b.wheeler@ggtr.com 
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Please be mindful of the environment before printing this e-mail. 
 
 
 
 
----- Original Message ---- 
From: "Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health" <paresh.khatri@acgov.org> 
To: Brent Wheeler <b.wheeler@ggtr.com> 
Sent: Thu, February 4, 2010 7:33:07 AM 
Subject: RE: FS-CAP Review Status - 1532 Peralta Street, Oakland (ACEH Leak Case #RO0000117) 
 
Hello Brent 
 
I have completed my review and prepared a letter.  It is currently under supervisory review and should be sent out 
by the end of next week. 
 
Sincerely 
 
 
Paresh C. Khatri 
Hazardous Materials Specialist 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
Local Oversight Program 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502-6577 
  
Phone: (510) 777-2478 
Fax: (510) 337-9335 
  
E-mail: Paresh.Khatri@acgov.org 
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http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/lop.htm 
 
Confidentiality Notice: This e-mail message, including any attachments, is for the sole use of intended recipient(s) 
and may contain confidential and protected information.  Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure, or distribution is 
prohibited.  If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply e-mail and destroy all copies of 
the original message. 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Brent Wheeler [mailto:b.wheeler@ggtr.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, February 03, 2010 12:02 PM 
To: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health 
Cc: Jim Tracy; Tim Hallen; Mark Youngkin 
Subject: Re: FS-CAP Review Status - 1532 Peralta Street, Oakland (ACEH Leak Case #RO0000117) 
 
Any available update Paresh? 
 
Brent 
 
 
 
----- Original Message ---- 
From: Brent Wheeler <b.wheeler@ggtr.com> 
To: Paresh Khatri <paresh.khatri@acgov.org> 
Cc: Jim Tracy <alpineutah@aol.com>; Tim Hallen <tim@ggtr.com>; Mark Youngkin <geomark@sbcglobal.net> 
Sent: Thu, January 7, 2010 12:32:06 PM 
Subject: FS-CAP Review Status - 1532 Peralta Street, Oakland (ACEH Leak Case #RO0000117) 
 
Paresh, 
 
Please inform us of the anticipated date for review of our October 27, 2009 Feasibility Study & Corrective Action 
Plan prepared for the commercial property located at 1532 Peralta Street in Oakland, CA. The property will soon be 
temporarily vacant in between tenancies and will provide opportunity for conducting the proposed remedial soil 
excavation/disposal activities at the site. 
 
Thank you & Happy New Year, 
 
Regards, 
 
Brent 
 
Brent A. Wheeler 
Project Engineer 
Golden Gate Environmental, Inc. 
3730 Mission Street, San Francisco, CA 94110 Ph (415) 970-9088 Fax (415) 970-9089 Cell (415) 686-8846 
b.wheeler@ggtr.com 
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Please be mindful of the environment before printing this e-mail. 
 


